St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
605 S. Center St. 574-546-2848
stpaulsbremen.church

How many are Your works, O Lord!
Psalm 104:24

Preschool Staff: ..
Mrs. Christie Wonnacott - Director
Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher

Mrs. Beth Enders - Aide

Show and Tell: Show and tell is a way for
children to develop verbal and social skills. The
children in the Beginner class will have show
and tell once or twice a month and they will be
asked to bring specific things. Watch the
monthly calendar for dates and details.

Snacks: We provide a snack during the
morning, but we would appreciate your
assistance to keep our costs down.

Please sign up on the bulletin board by the

classrooms, tell a teacher, or just bring

something in for our cupboard or
refrigerator. Reminder notes will be sent home

with those who sign up and will include the
number needed..

Book Club: The October Scholastic Book Club
flier was already sent home. Please note you
will only be able to order online - no orders
will be mailed in. You can order under “Mrs.
Wonnacott's Class” so that we receive bonus
points to use for our classrooms. The due date
is October 18th.

Grandparents
(and/or special guests)
Day:

We’ll celebrate this on Friday. Oct,
13th starting at 11:00 am in the church

for chapel, followed by a pizza lunch. If
your child doesn’t normally attend on
Friday, he/she is welcome to attend
and arrive at the normal time. Guests
may arrive by 11:00. An invitation will
be sent home so please RSVP so that
we may plan accordingly.

OCTOBER 2023

NO SCHOOL.: Friday. Oct. 20th and
Monday, Oct. 23rd

Weather Closings and Delz;ys: The following
stations give information about changes in

school schedules: WNDU-TV and WSBT-TV. It
should also be posted on Facebook. Please
check these sites since our school doesn’t
always follow Bremen Public School.

In the event of a 2-hour delay Preschool
begins at 10:00am and dismisses at 11:30am.

GYM: Please note dates for gym on the monthly
calendar so that your child has sneakers to wear
that day. He or she can keep a pair in their
cubby if you prefer.

Family Info: Please notify us of any changes
that occur in your family (address, sickness,
death in the family, etc.) so that we can better
serve your child.

Fire Safety: October is Fire Safety Month
and we will have activities and projects to
reinforce this life-saving subject.

Picture Day: Lifetouch will be here on
Wednesday, Oct. 4th to take students’
photos. If your child doesn’t attend that
day you are welcome to bring him around
9:00 and take him home after the photo is
taken. Or you can wait until Tuesday, Oct.
31st when Lifetouch returns.

OVER >>>




Dress for the weather: When it is dry
and not too cold we still like to go outside
for a few minutes of play. Please make
sure your child has a jacket or hoodie to
wear, along with appropriate shoes.

Something to work on with your child:
Please have your child practice writing
his or her name. The first letter is
uppercase, the rest is lowercase. This is
one of the skills we work on everyday and
we would appreciate it if you would
reinforce it at home. Thank you!

Preschool Checklist: During this month

teachers will be evaluating students. We
plan to send home a checklist for each
student by the end of the month. This
serves as an aid to monitor your child’s
growth and development. A second
checklist will be sent home at the end of
the school year.

PTL Meeting: Thursday, Oct. 4th
at 5:00 pm. All parents are welcome!



